
[Date], 2021
Dear Research Participant (or Name):

You are receiving this letter because you are currently participating in a research study called Alliance A081801, “Integration of immunotherapy into adjuvant therapy for resected NSCLC: ALCHEMIST chemo-IO (ACCIO).”
WHY IS THIS RESEARCH STUDY BEING DONE?
This study is being done to see if giving you a drug called pembrolizumab can improve survival and the length of time it takes for the cancer to come back in patients like you, with early stage lung cancer. 
WHAT HAS HAPPENED? 
The A081801 study began enrolling patients in June 2020. This letter it to inform you about recent results from a study for patients like you, who have had surgery for lung cancer. In June 2021, results were presented from a study called “IMpower010,” that evaluted a drug called atezolizumab. The IMpower010 study showed that atezoliumab did lengthen the time it took a patient’s cancer to come back compared to not taking any drug after chemotherapy. The IMpower010 study continues to follow patients to understand whether it lowers the risk of death. 

The FDA has not approved any treatment for use after lung cancer surgery and chemotherapy to lower the risk of cancer coming back or lowering the risk of death. As a result, we will continue to enroll, treat and follow patients on A081801.

We are letting you know about this new information because it may affect your decision to continue participating in A081801.
ASK YOUR DOCTOR.

It is important for you to talk about this with your study doctor.
You and your doctor can decide if you want to continue on this study.

Regardless of the treatment option that you choose, we would like to continue to collect as much information as possible about your progress. This information will continue to help us understand and treat this disease. As with any research study, you have the right to stop participating at any time by informing your study doctor of your choice.

You are a very important part of this study, and we thank you for participating 
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